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But as for me and my house..
we will serve the Lord.

SUPPORT ADDRESS DETAILS

Greetings in the Name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ whom we both love and serve with
all our might. Hello Sir, how are you all there? We are in constant prayer for you, your family
and Ministry. Praying that God would always bless and keep all of you. I would like to greet
you a belated Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Although we still had rains in the Month of November, yet our Daily ministries continue to thrive.
Hundred of tracts has been distributed and many souls has been reached for Christ, resulting
to a good attendance in our Worship Services.

YOUR MISSIONARIES TO BATAAN PHILIPPINES

THE SANGALANGS
"For the grace of God that bringeth salvation hath appeared to all men."

NOVEMBER
The highlight of the month of November was the visit
of Bro. Clay Warren, he is from Missouri, he is here for
Missions trip and will be coming back in the States to
do deputation and then he will come back here in the
Philippines as Missionary. It is always a blessing to
know that there are still American Missionary who has
a burdened in their heart for Filipinos. As you know my
parents got saved under the ministry of an American
Baptist Missionary.
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December was very busy, we conducted many activities
such as, Gift Giving to Children you know we have a very
vibrant children’s ministry in our Church. Aside from our
regular Children’s Church every Sunday Morning, we also
have Camp Joy Ministry. December is a perfect time to
make these children a little happier by presenting them all
as a simple gift from our church.

The church also did caroling and gift giving for some of our
struggling church members who can’t afford to buy a
special meal for Christmas. We gave them grocery packs
so that they can have spaghetti for their “Noche Buena” a
meal shared by the whole family on Christmas eve.

Special Christmas Service & Mini Cantata: 
Yes we Celebrate Christmas! We celebrate the Birth of our
Savior by worshiping Him. We held a Special service in the
Morning of Christmas. Our Young People prepared several
special song and I preached about the greatest gift. This
service was really moving, Our Choir sang the songs Down from
His glory, We are the Reason and It’s about the Cross, I had
goosebumps as a listen to this songs. The service was well
attended and brought a great blessing on all of us.

Pastor, again I would like to thank you for all the help that you are extending to us. Your
partnership with us is very vital in our ministry. We will not get tired of thanking you
always. We love you and we will always be in prayer for you. God bless you sir.

Before the year end I also had an opportunity to meet and
befriend the Chieftain of “Bayanbayanan”. They are Indigenous
people who live on the mountain. We conducted a feeding
ministry there, feed the children with a sumptuous breakfast and
of course teach them about the love Christ.

Your Missionaries BRO. Amor & Gina Sangalang
I Timothy 1 :12

Pastor I would like to ask your prayer, because as I talk to the
chieftain I felt the need to start a Mission Church in their place.
The chieftain told me that they already have SDA and
Charismatic in the area. I am really burdened to start a Mission
Church there. The chieftain is offering us a land where we can
erect our worship hall. He is selling us 500 sqmeter lot that cost
$5000. PASTOR COULD YOU CONSIDER HELPING US WITH THIS
AMOUNT SO THAT WE COULD BRING LIGHT TO THESE PEOPLE.


